
 

 

ASA seeking tenders for old 
starting blocks at West Wave 

 

Due to the acquisition and installation of eight new Olympic starting blocks at West Wave 
Aquatic Centre, Auckland Swimming has undertaken the rotation of the previous blocks with 
an older generation set of blocks that were positioned on the bulkhead (blue blocks pictured 
below). 
 

 

 
As a result, Auckland Swimming is seeking offers, by tender, for the purchase of eight older 
generation blocks on an as is, where is basis.  The blocks have been “un-installed” and the 
successful bidder will need to remove them from West Wave no later than Saturday 24th 
March 2012. 
 
Tenders must be made by email to Brian Palmer at brian@akswim.co.nz no later than 
5.00pm Wednesday 14th March 2012.   
 
The ASA is not obliged to accept the highest, or any offer which is made. 
 
Brian Palmer 
brian@akswim.co.nz 
(09) 4481480 
(021) 1050022 


